
25IN CANADA.THE girls’ FRIENDLY SOCIETY

Church History and the Thirty-nine Articles, and have tried to 
answer the Scripture questions in the G. F. S. Magazine, i he head 
of the School of Domestic Science has kindly given us some valuable 
cooking lessons, and our President has promised to read us a paper. 
H;inds°as well as brains have been busy. Before Christmas we 
helped several poor women who were ill in our Parish by making 
clothes for their children. Since then, at our Rector s request, we 
have made vestments for the choir of a neighbouring church, 
all are busy for the Exhibition of Home Industry 
the auspices of the G. F. S., which we hope ma 
rant its becoming an annual event.
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i LEY. St. John’s—This Branch now numbers twenty-nine Members, an 
increase of eleven over last year, and eight Probationers. A weekly 
Bible Class has been held and five of our girls have been confirmed. 
The Branch provided a Christmas Tree for twenty very poor child- 

and since then have been working for a Sale for the Church, 
combined with our entertainment, is to be held on May 20th.
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St. George's Branch.—Feeling the need of a Society in which 
girls might band themselves together for mutual help and sym-
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for November 27th, when fifteen girls came, and at Miss
Probationers for

meeting
Swanzy’s suggestion we decided to keep them as 
some months. On March 3rd we had an admission service and we 
now number over thirty Members. The girls have been regular and 
worked hard and a1 ready we have had a Concert and Sale at which 
$25 was realized.

An interesting feature of our work has been a monthly lecture on 
Missions, illustrated by magic lantern views, which our Rector, the 
Rev. F. E. Howitt, has kindly given us. All this having proved a 
benefit and pleasure we are looking forward to resuming our meetings 
after the summer vacation.

is the 
this Branch 
made in the 
ntegrity of 
ur numbers 
Id with an 
if lessons on

ppy

G. AMBROSE.

4

4

*

—
 «=


